
United States Civil Service Commission 
Following are documents scans relating to Herbert Arthur Jordan’s Civil 
Service request and exam. 

On April 27, 1921 Herbert A. Jordan applied for preference employment 
as a P.O. Clerk or Carrier as an honorably discharged soldier. He took the 
exam on May 4, 1921 and the results were posted on June 13, 1921. 
Other records indicate he was a part-time mailman in the early 1920s. He 
became full time from about 1935-1942. 

On June 11, 1943 the Civil Service Commission responded to Herbert A. 
Jordan’s  request  for  a  refund  of  retirement  deductions  for  his  postal 
employment.  Herb  was  planning  a  move  to  California  and  taking  up 
another type of work. He probably felt he would rather have his money 
back as his number of years of service was small.
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Original Document Location: Green metal box at Tim Jordan’s










